
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back after the half term break.  I hope that you were 
able to find sometime over the holiday for some rest and family 
time away from the business of the school term.  This is a packed 
term in school life so please take note of the school calendar 
dates that are attached.   
I hope that everybody has even able to meet their child’s class 
teacher this week  for a parent consultation and that you felt this 
was a good opportunity to discuss your child’s progress so far.  
Thank you to all the parents/family members that were able to 
make our whole school learning showcase on Tuesday too.  From 
the parents I spoke with, this was very well received and a great 
opportunity to come into the children’s classroom and explore 
their curriculum learning to date.  As I have mentioned before, 
we have moved most of the children’s independent practise on to 
the iPads this year.  Using Showbie, children organise their 
learning journey in most areas.  At home you are able to see your 
child’s learning journey on a daily basis via the children’s iPad so 
please take this opportunity as much as possible so that you can 
discuss learning with children which will help their explanations 
and aid embedding of key knowledge.  The iPads also allow for 
children to continue their learning at home via stored apps like 
Timetable Rockstars, Spelling and Number Shed and Number 
Bots.  
Children had a day off timetable today to mark Remberance Day.  
All children and staff marked this poignant event by taking part in 
a 2 minute silence at 11am as well as a day of work around 
Walter Tull.  We began the day with a whole school assembly and 
finished back together sharing the super learning completed 
throughout the day.  Please see what the children achieved and 
spent their day learning on Class dojo pages. 
Last academic year, we began to trial our parent voice sessions 
where you were invited to come along to school to have your say 
on a variety of school matters of your choice.  This began to grow 
as the year progressed. This year however, I am very keen to 
formalise this further with a structured  ‘Parent Council’ to 
compliment our Student Council.  In doing this, I hope all 
stakeholders feel they are able to contribute to school life and 
improvement.  I am hoping we will be able to meet once a month 
at a suitable time for all.  Please contact me if this is something 
that you feel you would like to be part of – it would be amazing to 
have a representative from each year group. 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend 
Mrs Jones and team x 
   

       

       

       

       

       

       



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

       

 



 

           


